CYBER SAFETY WEEK

Dear Parents

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the school is celebrating Cyber Safety Week, under the aegis of Cyberite Club, from 1 Dec to 4 Dec 2021 for classes IV to VIII.

A number of activities have been initiated and your ward's enthusiastic participation is awaited. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find details attached . 

https://spark.adobe.com/page/lTUDbfTDUa4yj/

Best entries will be posted on school website and duly awarded.

Looking forward to an overwhelming response.

Regards 

Anita Wadehra 
Principal
